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ATEBWCH I / PLEASE REPLY TO:   C/O Internal Audit, Audit Manager, Room 345, County Hall, Cardiff, CF10 4UW    
Tel: (029) 2087 3455          email:  cpyke@cardiff.gov.uk  

 
 
 
 
 

My Ref:  AC.20.1 
 
Date:   24th August 2020 
 
 
 
Councillor Rhys Taylor, Leader, Welsh Liberal Democrat Group (Rhys.Taylor@cardiff.gov.uk) 
Councillor Adrian Robson, Leader, Welsh Conservative Group (ARobson@cardiff.gov.uk) 
Councillor Keith Parry, Leader, Welsh National Party Group (Keith.Parry@cardiff.gov.uk) 
Councillor Fenella Bowden, Heath and Birchgrove Independents (FBowden@cardiff.gov.uk) 
 
 
 
Dear Councillors 
 
Re:  Cardiff Youth Justice Service - Independent Inquiry 
 
I acknowledge and thank you for your letter received on Friday 21 August 2020. 
 
I am aware of the concerns raised in the inspection report, and the Audit Committee will be 
seeking assurance on the delivery of the necessary improvements during this municipal year.  
 
The Audit Committee will consider your correspondence, and our work programme, in our next 
meeting on 8 September 2020. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Hugh Thomas 
Chairperson, Audit Committee 
Cardiff Council 
 

 
 
cc Chris Lee, Corporate Director Resources 

Ian Allwood, Head of Finance 
Chris Pyke, Audit Manager 
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